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Yavapai College is implementing a temporary job reassignment option for employees who are 
unable to work from home and for departments that need extra workers during the COVID-19 
response situation. 
 
If you are an EMPLOYEE who cannot perform your regular job from home and seek 
reassignment: 

1. Fill out the Temporary Job Reassignment Interest form online  
2. You will be contacted by HR and/or the supervisor if a position becomes available 

 
If you are a SUPERVISOR with temporary jobs that need to be filled: 

1. Fill out the Temporary Jobs Available form online 
2. You will be contacted by your HR Business Partner and connected with available 

employees 
 
Employees will maintain their current rate of pay and be paid from their current budget.  

https://yc.jotform.com/200796955967072
https://yc.jotform.com/200816378967872

